Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
State Board of Education
The Florida Department of Education and the State Board of Education announces the “Learning Environment of Tomorrow Workshop” to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: March 15, 2011, 2:00 p.m.

PLACE: Department of Education, Turlington Building, 325 West Gaines St., Suite 1703/07, Tallahassee, FL 32399

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The purpose of this workshop is to offer the opportunity for discussion and interaction with various digital platforms relating to the Learning Environment of Tomorrow.

For more information, you may contact: Lynn Abbott at (850)245-9661 or lynn.abbott@fldoe.org.
